
Friday 22nd January 2021 – Butterflies 

Good morning, Garden Class and families! This is your timetable for today.  

Phonics 
(09:00-09:20) 

 

Today we are learning the ‘ee’ sound – what can you see? 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cEffZUP4d_8  
When you have watched the clip, complete the following 
activities: 

Read the following words and practise writing them three times. 
You could draw a picture if you wish. 

 feet 
 deep 
 week 
 was 
 with 

 will 
Adults, please read this phrase to your children “I can see the 
feet.” Encourage them to say it out loud and then write it, 
thinking about finger spaces between each word.  
When you have finished your phonics your adult might let you 
play on https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources/phase/3 to 
practise the sounds you know in Phase 3 

English 
 (09:30-10:30) 

 

Follow the link to access English lesson 3: 

https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/to-step-the-story-
cmrk6c?activity=video&step=1. Today we will step out the story of 
The Three Billy Goats Gruff. 
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Break 
(10:30-10:50) 

Time to have a break! Stretch your legs and have some fruit and 
a drink. Don’t forget to go to the toilet! 

Maths 
(10:50-11:50)  

To begin your Maths lesson, watch this episode of our favourite 
programme – Number blocks!  
https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/b08q4g7y/numberblocks-
series-2-counting-sheep 
For our new unit, we will be learning about addition and 

subtraction within 10. Mrs Khaira will teach you how add two 
numbers using a number track to count on. 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/adding-two-
numbers-using-a-number-track-to-count-on-cmvk0t  
You do not have to do record any of your work on paper if you do 
not wish. Just let your teacher know that you have worked 
practically. 

 
When you have finished your adult might let you play on 
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-count/underwater-counting 

Lunch 

(12:00-13:00) 

It’s dinner time! Enjoy a yummy dinner and a run around outside 

if you can.  

Understanding 
the World 
(13:00-14:00) 

Over the next few days we will learn about looking after our 
oceans. Follow the clip to start lesson 2:  
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/to-understand-
what-steps-can-be-taken-to-combat-polluting-the-ocean-6mrp6t  
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Well done! You have finished today’s remote learning! Remember to send pictures 

of your work via email so I can provide feedback. I am looking forward to seeing 

all of your hard work.  

Now, go and have some free choice time. To keep fit and active go for a daily walk, 

do some do some Cosmic Kids Yoga https://www.youtube.com/user/CosmicKidsYoga 

or a Joe Wicks workout https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=l0k6XqfFEUo 

Have fun whatever you choose to do! 

Love Miss H & Mrs Sharpe x 
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